
Horton Supply Company: 

March 23, 2020 

 
 
Due to the current situation with COVID-19 we will be making some changes to our current 
business practices at all or our locations. 

 

OUR OFFICES WILL BE TEMPORARILY CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC. However, we will still be 
able to service all your needs, with phone orders. 
 

We are making every effort to avoid personal contact and maintain social distancing. Our 
Employees and Customers are important to us and we are doing our best to keep them both 
safe.  

You the customers, are important to us. As always, we appreciate your business and your 
patience as we all navigate through this unknown territory. 
. 
 
Please call in your order, we will be happy to fill it. We will ship it or offer Curbside Pick-up, per 
your request. 
 

Springfield                    417-864-8584    M-F 7:30 AM to 5:00 PM 

St. Louis                       636-305-9059    M-F 7:30 AM to 3:30 PM 

Hollister                        417-337-5155    M-F 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

Weeping Water NE      402-267-2275    ​M-F ​9:00 AM to 3:30 PM 

 

Please call us to schedule your pick-up time and we will set your parts outside by the scheduled 
pick-up time. 
 
Sales staff will be working remotely for the immediate future. They can be contacted via email or 
telephone. 
 
We appreciate your business and patience through these unprecedented times. We are 
monitoring this changing situation and will make changes to the above outlined processes as 
required. Horton Supply Company is committed to providing the high quality of support we are 
known for. 
 
Paul M Harrison 
General Manager 



Horton Supply Company 
417-522-9331 
Sent from my iPhone 


